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Robert L. Bayless
PO Box 168
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Dear Mr. Bayless:

Reference is made to your Application for Pen{ffto DeeperB}‘PD) for the following well located in San Juan
County, New Mexico: —

&
1) No. 1-10 Hazel Bolack, 1000' FSL & 1650' FEL sec. 10, T. 30 N., R. 11 W., Lease NMSF-078841B.

The above mentioned enclosed APD is hereby rescinded due to not being drilled within the one year approval
date and/or approved extensions.

Sincerely,

/S/ Duane W. Spencer

Duane Spencer
Team Leader; Petroleum Management Team
Enclosure
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NMOCD



